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PLAN AGREED FOR FORD 
AIRFIELD FOOTPATH 
DIVERSIONS 

Following engagement with the local parishes, 
District and County Councillors, Vistry has 
confirmed a plan for the temporary diversion of 
PROWs 175, 363, 366 and parts of PROW 200 
across Ford Airfield. The temporary diversions 
will be put in place to maintain public access 
across the site while also ensuring the 
community’s safety during construction. 

What happens next? Over the coming weeks, 
Vistry Homes' site team will appoint contractors 
to undertake ground works on the temporary 
diversions. This will ensure that the paths have 
proper surfacing to accommodate wheelchairs, 
pushchairs and bikes.  We anticipate that these 
works will commence and be completed in Q1 of 
2025. This will include the erection of fencing 
and signage along the diversions.

The diversions will ensure that the community is 
still able to access the site and have safe walking 
routes between Ford, Yapton and Clymping. 

The accompanying plan shows the routes for the 
temporary diversions:

                      = temporary closure. 

                 = temporary diversions and existing 
PROWs which will stay open.  
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Keeping in touch
This is the first in a series of newsletters updating the local community on
progress at The Landings.  Please contact the team should you have any
questions please contact us via www.vistryhomesford.co.uk


